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I strongly support banning fur sales. As a resident of the coast, I've learned and am 

often reminded of the story of how Oregon sea otters were hunted to extinction. We 

need to learn from this tragedy. There is no need for we humans to kill other 

creatures in order to profit off of their fur. There are more humane ways to be warm 

or fashionable.  


